

Longwall Avenue, Ellenbrook, Worsley, Salford M28 7PS **Tel:** 0161 799 6347 **Email:** <u>ellenbrook.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk</u> **Head Teacher:** Mr. R Blackburn B.Ed PQSI

Monday 19th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Toys!

In Nursery we are learning all about Toys this week. We have a busy week ahead which will see us setting up our own toy shop in class where we can act in role, practise our counting and number recognition by paying for toys with pennies and many other things. For one of the activities, I have planned for the children to share their favourite toy from home and describe it to the class. In order to prevent any toys getting broken, lost etc in school

I am asking if you could please send in a **photograph** of your child's favourite toy, rather than bringing the toy into school.

Please send the photograph in with your child by Thursday 22nd November.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards

Mrs Richardson and the Nursery Team







